
CITY OF PACIFICA NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Government Code Section 54953 (as amended by AB 361), the 
Planning Commission of the City of Pacifica will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, February 22, 2022, at 
7:00 p.m. as a teleconference meeting only (no physical meeting location). Anyone interested in observing the 
meeting or providing public comments should refer to the meeting agenda for further details. The City of Pacifica 
will publish the meeting agenda not less than 72 hours prior to the meeting. The agenda will be available online 
at https://pacificacityca.iqm2.com and will also be posted in the Community Center window at 540 Crespi Drive 
in Pacifica. 
 
This meeting of the Planning Commission is an Essential Governmental Function and is necessary to consider 
the following essential items of business: 
 
FILE NO. 2020-014 FOR SIGN PERMIT S-133-20, filed by Mike Terron of Northwest Signs on October 29, 
2020, to establish a master sign program for on-building tenant signage and revisions to the design of an 
existing freestanding sign along Oceana Boulevard at the Eureka Square Shopping Center located at 20-210 
Eureka Square (APN 016-220-140).  Recommended California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) status: 
Class 11 Categorical Exemption, CEQA Guidelines Section 15311(a) ”Accessory Structures.” 
 
Detailed plans and additional information for all items above are available upon request to the Planning 
Department. Submit requests for additional information to permittech@pacifica.gov.  These items will also be 
posted 72 hours prior to the meeting on the City’s website at: 
 
https://pacificacityca.iqm2.com/Citizens 
 
 
Tina Wehrmeister 
Planning Director/Assistant City Manager   
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